
Time to Renew your Kroger Plus Card and 

 

+ = 
Keep St. Brigid as your Designated School! 

Register on your own at KrogerCommunityRewards.com or call 1-800-KROGERS: 

If you have a Kroger Plus card and you have designated St. Brigid School as the non-profit you want Kroger 

to  support, you must renew that choice every April.  Look at the bottom of a Kroger receipt and it will say 

St. Brigid School if we are your designated charity. You still have to  renew in April, however. 

If you have not made a choice of a non-profit to support, please sign up and make St. Brigid School your 

choice. Kroger sends us a percentage of every purchase. 

(1) Simply register online at www.KrogerCommunityRewards.com.   

(2) Sign In if you currently have an online account.  After you sign in, click Enroll Now.  Find St. Brigid School 

by typing in the name of the school or 80070 which is our number.  When St. Brigid comes up click the 

circle to the left of our name and then click Enroll.  You will be sent to your information page and at the 

bottom of the page you will see your designation of St. Brigid to receive Community Rewards.  

(3) Create An Account if you have not already done so. Have your Kroger Plus Card handy and register your 

card.  As part of the registration process you can designate St. Brigid School to receive rewards with the 

same information as in #2 above. 

(4) If you do not yet have a Kroger Plus Card, they are available at the Kroger Customer Service Desk. 

(5) You must swipe your registered Kroger Plus Card or use your Phone # that is related to your registered   

(6) Kroger Plus Card when shopping for each purchase to count toward St. Brigid School! If you normally use             

your Phone # at the register and no longer have your card, you can call 1-800-Kroger (1-800-576-4377) 

and select Option 3 to get your Kroger Plus Card #. 

(7) You can create an account and enroll or renew Community Rewards over the phone now at 1-800-Kroger                    

(1-800-576-4377).   

This is a way to support our parish by doing what you normally do - 

buying groceries! If you need assistance, call us at 372-3222. 

 

St. Brigid School received $5,052 last year.  You can make a difference! 


